
School District U-46 
Elgin, Illinois 

 
July 22, 2024 

 
The video of the July 22, 2024 meeting can be found here: 

July 22, 2024 BOE Meeting 

 

Superintendent, Dr. Suzanne Johnson, and Chief Legal Officer, Trisha Olson opened the meeting 
at 5:30 p.m. announcing that the School Board meeting for July 22, 2024, was cancelled due to a 
lack of quorum of Board members.  

A special Board meeting has been scheduled for July 29, 2024.   

 
Approved this 21st day of October, 2024. 
 
 
______________________________     ______________________________ 
President    Secretary 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/live/lbWtTnha0vw?si=sswLuyO6wH7ngjqt

